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To All Remote Learning Families of Pelham School District: 

 

Our remote meal program will be a daily pick-up option.​ ALL REMOTE LEARNER 
MEALS WILL BE PICKED UP AT THE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL. ​ All meals will be 
picked up by driving around the back of the elementary school building from 9:30-10:30 
am time window.  There will be a nutrition staff member ready there and waiting to help 
you.  For the program to work effectively, we will need to know the number of meals you 
have pre- ordered and the students who you will be picking up the meals for.  In order to 
keep health and safety as our number one priority this will be a touchless program.  

All meals need to be pre-ordered using this link: 
https://pelhamsd.nutrislice.com/menu/  

You will be selecting the “Remote Meal” location on the main page.  Then you will select 
the days you would like to sign up for a meal package.  Each daily meal package 
includes one breakfast and one lunch.  You may pre-order up to 5 school days ahead of 
time. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we all navigate through the new 
programs that we are putting together. 

 

Do you have questions or need more information? Please contact: Kelly 
Rambeau, Director of Nutrition and Wellness, krambeau@pelhamsd.org. or call 
603-635-7384 
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